
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
27th January 2015  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I would like to thank you for your support in managing the difficult travel situation in the local 
area.  
 
The planned developments are likely to continue for a number of months and it is therefore 
imperative that we continue to work together to minimise disruption to our students’ Academy 
day.  
 
Staff and students have managed the situation by leaving home earlier than usual and many 
arrive in time to have the complimentary toast and juice. There are however still a small number 
of students who are arriving late, therefore a reminder that all students should be at their lockers 
by 8.55 am at the latest allowing for a prompt start to lessons at 9.00 am. 
 
The next Parents’ Consultation Day is on February 12th commencing at 2.30 pm. Students will 
therefore be dismissed at 2.05 pm and the Academy buses will accommodate the earlier finish. 
A separate letter will be issued for the students involved (Years 7 & 9).  
 
Please remember to check our website (www.q3academy.org.uk), Facebook page (Q3 
Academy Great Barr) and Twitter (@q3academy) for regular updates.  
 
I look forward to seeing you during the term. 
 
 Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Caroline Badyal  
Principal/Chief Executive 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


